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INTERNAL FUND-RAISING REQUESTS FOR 5/7/18 

 

 

1. Piner Elementary School 

Piner Elementary School would like to hold a fundraising event “Cystic Fibrosis PJ Day” on May 15, 

2018 where students donate $1 to wear pajamas that day.  The funds raised will be donated to the Cystic 

Fibrosis Foundation.   

 

2. Scott High School 

Scott High School would like to hold a fundraising event “Peyton Project” every Wednesday in May 

2018 where students donate money to dress casual every Wednesday in May.  The funds raised will be 

donated to the Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation.   

 

 


